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Greenwood, Hannah

From: charlie.dukes@nihr.ac.uk
Sent: 13 August 2024 12:36
To: Alasdair Corfield; Greenwood, Hannah
Cc: charlie.dukes@nihr.ac.uk
Subject: HTA Project: NIHR132594 – Contract Variation Request Outcome

HTA Project: NIHR132594 - Early Vasopressors in Sepsis (EVIS) 
 
Dear Dr Corfield, 
 
I'm emailing to provide an update on your contract variation request for the EVIS project. Following review by 
the HTA Programme team, I'm pleased to confirm that your request for re-design of the project has now been 
fully approved. 
 
As outlined in the request, the contract will be extended by 27 months and the budget reduced by £151,333.55. 
We will shortly send the contract variation to your nominated contact (Chloe.Cowan@ggc.scot.nhs.uk) for 
signature. 
  
As an action, if a revised SoECAT is required for the project re-design please can you send me a copy for our 
records. 
  
As a reminder the next progress report for this project will be due by 15th January 2025. 
 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 
 
Click here to log into REALMS: https://realms.nihr.ac.uk 
(For technical issues please email REALMS support) 
 
You should also be aware of the Data Protection and Information Statement 
 
If you are an existing MIS user and this is your first time logging into REALMS you will need to set a new 
password for REALMS using the 'Forgot Password?' function. 
 
Kind regards 
Charlie Dukes 
   

The Monitoring team 
NIHR Coordinating Centre 
Alpha House 
Enterprise Road 
Southampton 
SO16 7NS 
Email: charlie.dukes@nihr.ac.uk 
https://www.nihr.ac.uk 
Follow NIHR Research on twitter 
The NIHR Coordinating Centre, based at the University of Southampton, manages evaluation research 
programmes and activities for the NIHR. 
Disclaimer: For NIHR's position on the status of this email please see here.  

 
Confidential information may be contained in this message. If you are not the intended recipient, 
any reading, printing, storage, disclosure, copying or any other action taken in respect of this e-
mail is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the 
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sender immediately by using the reply function and then permanently delete what you have 
received.  


